
Dear Crusader Families,


You have the opportunity to decrease your tuition balance 
at Central Catholic!  And you don’t have to sell anything to 
anyone!  This program is based on retail rebates, and it’s 
easy to use!


How it Works:	 	 	 	 	 	
You and your family members purchase gift cards via your computer or mobile phone.  The 750+ retailers available indicate 
the percentage of rebate offered.  When purchased, that rebate is sent to GICC  to be directly applied toward YOUR family’s 
tuition balance!  A few bucks here, and a few bucks there will add up, and you’ll get all of that savings!


For Example:


	 


Enroll Now:


STEP 1:  Fill out the GICC RaiseRight Participant Agreement and either submit it to the school office or email it our 
representative Valerie Chmelka at vchmelka@gmail.com.  You will then be given an enrollment code.


STEP 2: Go to the raiseright.com website.  Click Sign Up.  Enter the enrollment code and click Join A Program. 


STEP 3: Complete your account and password set-up, and link your checking account or credit card (2.6% fee applies). 


STEP 4: Register your mobile phone & download the RaiseRight Fundraising app , or shop directly from the website.  
Happy shopping! Happier SAVING!

- $1.30

- $2.50
- $12.00

- $0.75

- $6.50 - $4.80

- $2.25

Buy e-cards or physical gift 
cards via RaiseRight

Pay online directly from 
your bank account or with 
a credit card

Your tuition account will 
be credited with your 
rebates biannually

Spend your gift cards 
online or in-store

PLEASE NOTE… The “Pay Coordinator Directly” & “Ship To My Coordinator” features are not supported by GICC.                         
Selecting these options during your order will result in your order being canceled manually after it’s placed online.

mailto:vchmelka@gips.org
http://raiseright.com


Is my family required to participate in this program ?	 	
No.  Participation is completely voluntary.  


Why is GICC using the Tuition Savings While You Shop 
Program?	 	 	 	 	 	 	
We want to help families of all economic backgrounds more-
easily afford GICC tuition.  By offering this program, we are 
providing families a way to get credits to their tuition accounts 
without having to sell anything to anyone.  There are no 
committee meetings, no door-to-door sales, no volunteer shifts 
…. just families spending the same amount of money they 
would normally spend at a select group of retailers!


Can my relatives nation-wide use RaiseRight and apply 
their rebates to my family’s tuition account?	 	              
Yes!  By following the GICC enrollment instructions, relatives, 
friends, neighbors, coworkers, etc can all use RaiseRight and 
designate YOUR tuition account as the rebate benefactor.  All 
rules and policies within our GICC plan will apply.


Can we order physical gift cards?	 	 	 	
Yes, you can now order physical gift cards as long as you use the 
“Ship Them To Me” option. Additionally, if our Tuition Savings 
While You Shop volunteers are able, we will offer an annual 
order form for physical gift cards around Christmas for those 
families wishing to have physical cards to give as gifts.  For that 
order ONLY, checks will be accepted and required as payment.  All 
families would be welcome to use that 1-time order form.  A 
$1.50 shipping fee will be applied.


What happens if I accidentally or intentionally “Ship To 
My Coordinator” or select “Pay Coordinator Directly?	 	
Due to a failsafe in our GICC RaiseRight account, these orders will 
not process or ship.  

If you selected  “Ship To My Coordinator” and paid instantly 
with a bank transfer or credit card, you can request a cancellation 
& refund by contacting our representative listed below to explain 
your situation and request the cancellation when it’s convenient 
for the representative.  Upon receipt, your refund will apply to 
your tuition account, not to your checking or credit card account.  

Frequently Asked Questions

How do I know that my rebates are credited to my 
family’s tuition account?	 	 	 	 	  
The rebates you accumulate are applied to your tuition account 
(or that of a designated family) in January & July per your 
allocation.  You will see these credits listed on the tuition invoices.


Does GICC keep any of the rebate money?	 	 	
No.  GICC is offering Tuition Savings While You Shop as a 
family tuition-relief program.   The school will not retain any 
portion of your rebate unless one of these circumstances apply: 
(1) your student transfers out of GICC [or fails to ever enroll at 
GICC in the case of new incoming students] which forfeits all 
accumulated rebates; (2) your youngest student graduates which 
forfeits rebates accumulated after the January deposit of that 
student’s senior year;  or (3) your family selects that your rebates 
be deposited into the general  tuition assistance fund in lieu of 
your own tuition account.  Rebates retained by GICC will be 
deposited into the general tuition assistance fund for use as 
tuition discounts offered to needy families.


Can I use RaiseRight during summer to build-up 
deposits to my tuition account for next school year?	
Yes!  We recommend that families use our Tuition Savings 
While You Shop program year-round to continually contribute 
to their tuition accounts.  Families of current 5th graders and 
future transfer students can even participate to start building 
funds in their future tuition accounts.


Is RaiseRight a secure service?	 	 	 	 	
Yes.  Transactions are encrypted, and use the same Automated 
Clearing House (ACH) process as direct deposits and Social 
Security.


Who do I contact if I have questions or a concern about 
RaiseRight?	 	 	 	 	 	
GICC’s Tuition Savings While You Shop representative is 
Valerie Chmelka, email: vchmelka@gmail.com.   Please note 
that Valerie completes GICC Tuition Savings While You Shop 
duties once weekly, so we appreciate your patience.


Tuition Savings While You Shop is provided by Grand Island 
Central Catholic School for GICC families.  Service for this program 
comes from RaiseRight, PO Box 8159, Kenwood, MI 49518-8158, 
raiseright.com, 1-800-727-4715.



Grand Island Central Catholic (referred to herein as “we,” “us” and “our”) sponsors a tuition-relief program that allows you to purchase e-
gift cards.  The e-cards you purchase through us generates rebates from the participating retailers.  These rebates will be used as a credit 
to your family’s/another family’s tuition account and/or a gift to the school’s general tuition assistance fund.  The parties agree as follows:


Rebates earned will be designated and used in the following ways:


	 	 	 As tuition credit for the following school family:


	 	 	 As tuition credit for the following school family:


	 	 	 As tuition credit for the following school family:


	 	 	 As tuition credit for the following school family:

	 	 	 

	 	 	 As a charitable contribution to the school’s general tuition assistance fund 


	 Total 100%


Our Tuition Savings While You Shop program distributes the rebates to the designated tuition account(s) 2 times per year in the months 
of July and January.  We will offer a physical gift card order for the holidays.  These orders will require $1.50 for shipping per purchaser. 


With respect to your charitable contributions, we will provide you with all required acknowledgements under sections 170(f)(8) and 170(f)(17) of the Internal Revenue Code.


You agree to indemnify us against any loss incurred in connection with insufficient funds in your account to cover the checks of ACH 
transfers you issue to pay for your gift cards.  We make no representations or warranties of any kind with respect to RaiseRight.  Any 
insufficient funds accrued will be at a $35 charge to your tuition account. Creating 2 overdrafts within a 12-month period revokes your 
Tuition Savings While You Shop and RaiseRight privileges. 


This agreement continues unless replaced by another, and can be terminated by either of us upon 60 days notice to the other. If you no 
longer choose to participate with RaiseRight you can discontinue at any time, but we will be unable to issue a refund.  Any remaining 
funds on your account will be applied to the school’s general tuition assistance fund.


Please sign and date below to indicate your acknowledgement of this agreement. By signing, you are indicating that all of the 
information on this form is true and accurate, to the best of your knowledge.


Purchaser’s Signature: 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	              


Printed Name: 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	            Date: 	 	 	 	      


Address: 		 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 


Mobile Number: 	 	 	 	 	 	     Email Address: 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 


 
Acknowledged by Grand Island Central Catholic


By:	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	            Date:	 	 	 	

GICC RaiseRight Participant Agreement

Return completed agreement to GICC - Tuition Savings While You Shop, 1200 Ruby Ave, Grand Island, NE  68803.   You’ll then receive registration instructions via email.


